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Outdoor Worship Services
Summary of What to Expect

• Services to be held on Woodbury’s North Green at 

9:30am, from July 12th until early Sept.

• Socially spaced worship team (Pastor, Liturgist, 

singer(s), and praise band)

• Recorded service will be available later on Sunday

• Church’s lower entrance/restrooms will be open

• Boundaries will be roped off the day of service to 

provide two check-in points, allowing greeters to 

apply admission criteria and record attendance 

• Rope boundaries will be removed at the end of 

service to allow unrestricted exit

• Attendees asked to bring their own seating, masks, 

and printed bulletin.  Limited sanitized chairs will 

be available for those with limited mobility

• ‘Reserved’ handicap parking near check-in points

• Service restrictions in compliance with NYAC 

guidelines (see next page)
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Outdoor Services – Restrictions

• Anyone that is sick (or has been in close

contact with a person diagnosed with COVID-

19 within the previous 14 days) should stay at

home and enjoy recorded service broadcasts

• While not required, we encourage vulnerable

church family members to stay safe at home

• Masks must be worn at all times, except

Pastor, liturgist, and soloist when

speaking/singing

• At least 10 feet social distance between

families; children must remain with parent(s) at

all times

• No congregational singing (pending requested

NYAC waiver to allow singing with masks)

• Personal Bibles/hymnals only
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